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Royal Avenue overpass deck replacement postponed 
April 29, 2023 

The Royal Avenue overpass deck replacement has been postponed due to an equipment issue with the self-propelling 
modular transporter (SPMT). Crews are demobilizing and preparing the existing Royal Avenue overpass for re-
opening. The northbound lanes on the Pattullo Bridge will re-open at 4:00 p.m. today (April 29). Royal Avenue 
between McBride and the Royal Avenue on-ramp will re-open in the evening on April 30 after the pavement has been 
restored. The deck replacement work will be rescheduled and the project will communicate the new date when 
confirmed.  
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Work postponed. New date for this work 
will be provided when confirmed. 

 

Hours of Work 
Paving will take place on Royal Avenue on April 30. 

 

 

Traffic  
Northbound lanes on the Pattullo Bridge 
will re-open at 4:00 p.m. on April 29. 
Royal Ave. will re-open in the evening on 
April 30 after pavement has been 
restored.     

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise associated 
with this work.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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